
 
 
 
 
 
 

ENDWELL FIRE DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE 

DECEMBER 2020 
  
 
The monthly meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners scheduled for Thursday, December 
17, 2020, has been changed to Tuesday, December 22, 2020 at 6:00 pm (local time); work 
session immediately preceding at 5:30 pm.  The meeting will be held at the Fire District office 
located at 3508 Country Club Road in Endwell, New York 13760, but in a remote format. 
 
Any member of the public wishing to observe the meeting remotely may do so by accessing 
the meeting via Zoom at 
https://zoom.us/j/6487350994?pwd=Zk5RRythandlVGNYSS9yRkdCU2JFdz09  
 
Meeting ID: 648 735 0994 
Passcode: 3VU664 
 
Or by remote audio access by placing a telephone call to 1-929-205-6099 and using the 
meeting ID and password above. 
 
George M. Bush, Secretary  
Endwell Fire District 
December 18, 2020 
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